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ST, JOHNS COUNTY

SCHOOL DISTRICT




                            

9/29/2021
Dear Second Grade Parents,

During the first weeks of October, your child will participate in a district-wide second grade gifted screening assessment. St. Johns County is screening all second graders to help locate possible candidates for the gifted program.

The assessment being used is the Cognitive Abilities Test or CogAT, which is a measure of abstract thinking, problem solving and reasoning ability. The items were developed to assess verbal and nonverbal skills. This screening experience is administered on computer and usually takes about 30 minutes.  It is child friendly, and students usually enjoy the experience.
The scores from the screener will be used to help identify students for further evaluation for the gifted program. You will be notified if your child meets criteria for further assessment. 

Scores from the screener are not typically shared unless your student is identified for further evaluation. If your student is identified for further evaluation, you will be notified by the school. 

Sincerely,

Helen DiMare

Gifted Program Specialist

St. Johns County School District
If you do NOT want your child screened for the gifted program, please sign below, and return to your child’s teacher. 
I, _________________, do NOT want my child, _________________, screened for gifted. 

     (Parent’s signature)

                                    (Child’s name-please print)
St. Johns County School District


Exceptional Student Education


40 Orange Street


St. Augustine FL 32084


(904) 547-7672


(904) 547-7544 (fax)





Lisa Bell


Director








REVISED 9/23/2021


